
PUBLIC NOTICE

O&R Precision Grinding, Inc. is submitting a Notice of Intent to the Indiana 
Department of Environmental Management of our intent to comply with the 
requirements of 327 IAC 15-5 to discharge storm water from construction 
activities associated with new facility in Berne, IN.  Runoff from the project site 
will discharge to Habegger Open Ditch.  Questions or comments regarding this 
project should be directed to Cody Ward, MLS Engineering @ 260-489-8571.  
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